
 
12 February 2008 

 
This communication is required as part of the Timely Warning 
requirement of the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security 
Policy and Crime Statistics Act of 1990. This law requires a 
general communication to the campus community of all crimes 
reported to campus or local police departments that may pose a 
threat to the campus community. Such reports shall be provided 
to students and employees in a manner that is timely and that 
may aid in the prevention of similar occurrences.  
 
 
This campus alert is directed to the resident students of Millersville 
University. On 11 February two burglaries were reported in Lenhardt 
Hall, one on the third, and one on the fifth floor. It was reported that at 
least one of the rooms was unlocked. In both cases a laptop 
computer was stolen, and in one incident an iPod and other personal 
items were taken from the room. The two incidents have an estimated 
loss value in excess of $4,000.00.  
 
The purpose of this alert is to remind resident students to do the 
following: 
 

• Always lock your door, even if only leaving the room for a few 
minutes. It takes less than a minute to remove a lap top or iPod 
from a room. 

• Report all strangers walking the halls of your living area. 
• Do not let “trailers” enter the residence hall behind you. 
• Do not leave valuables unattended in public places – to include 

electronic items and textbooks. 
 
Anyone with information about the above noted crimes is urged to 
contact the University Police at 717.872.3433. All information will be 
treated as confidential. 
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